
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

November 05, 2020

Attn: Global Spectrum Management
The Boeing Company
5000 East McDowell Rd, M/C: M543-D219     
Mesa, AZ 85295

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Global Spectrum Management,

This refers to application, File No.   0906-EX-CN-2020, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  The
application is dismissed because MAG Chairman rejects this request. This requirement will be worked
through DoD program and Spectrum channels.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     58444

                  Sincerely,

       Anthony Serafini
     Chief
     Experimental Licensing Branch


